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At the start of the second year of electronic 
publication, we would like to thank all the authors 
who have contributed papers and to encourage these 
and others to continue to submit their work in the 
future. Hopefully, we have gradually improved the 
format of the Journal thanks to the hard work of Dr. 
Claus Toftgaard and Thomas Toftgaard who undertake 
the electronic publishing.

We wish also to improve and expand the content of 
the Journal. To this end we would like to receive the 
following:

• Correspondence from our readers, either additive 
or critical, concerning articles that have been 
published.

• Readers’ views on subjects that should be covered 
in future review articles.

• Review articles on national or other ambulatory 
surgery meetings.

• Brief updates on day surgery activity and 
contentious issues in individual countries.

• Readers’ suggestions for any changes or additions 
that they feel would improve the Journal.

The relevance and vibrancy of a journal depends 
on the active involvement of its readers and 
contributors. We hope that all those with an interest 
in ambulatory surgery will become involved with 
Ambulatory Surgery and adopt it as their journal 
of choice both for publishing their work and for 
exchanging ideas and information.

Paul E. M. Jarrett

Joint Editor-in-Chief
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